
 Weekly Newsletter - October 2, 2020

 

Principal's Message

Dear Groveport Elementary Families,

Thank you for your continued support and flexibility as we have all been navigating
through the start of this year.  I think we are finally figuring out the technology and
schedules, but for those families who have chosen the Blended Learning option we are
about to work through another change as students come back 2 days a week starting on
October 19th. Each student has been assigned to either an A group or B group. The A group
will come Mondays and Tuesdays in person and then the rest of the week will be online. 
The B group will come to school in person on Thursdays and Fridays and will be online at
the beginning of the week. If you are unsure of what days your child will be attending
school in person just give us a call. More specific information about the blended schedule,
needed supplies, and safety practices will be coming out very soon.  Also, Mrs. Long
(Assistant Principal) and I will be holding a live google meet for parents on October 13th at
7:00 to answer any last minute questions. This meeting will be mostly about the return to
school on October 19th but CDA (Cruiser Digital Academy) parents are also welcome to
join in. If we don't have the answer, we will find out and get it to you!

You may also get answers to your questions at Parent/Teacher Conferences. Just a
reminder they are October 8th and October 13th from 4:00 - 7:15. You should have
received a form from your child's teacher to sign up for a time on those nights.  If you
haven't had a chance to sign up, please do that as soon as possible.  Conference are short,
but they are another way to support your child's learning. 

Have a great weekend!
April :)

April Bray
Principal

Focus On Learning 

Our 5th grade students working on Empathy this week.  Defining what it looks and sounds
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like, why it is so important, giving examples of when they showed empathy and when
others showed them empathy - Parents the conversations I heard would make you proud!!

 

 

 
Teachers are continuously learning too!  We continue to learn about Collective
Efficacy and how that our beliefs impact student learning and student efficacy. We
were also excited to the recommended books from our Literacy and Mindset training
arrived - Can't wait to add these titles to our collection and share them with the kids!

Today, October 2nd is National Custodian Day!  We have a



great team here at Groveport Elementary and we wanted to
let you know you are valued, respected, and appreciated!
Thank you for all you do to create a safe, clean, learning
environment for all of us :)

WestFest: West Campus Science & Sustainability Festival
Join the Ohio State University from Sept. 28 through Oct. 3 for six days of exciting,
family-friendly online events showcasing sustainability and outreach at Ohio State! Open to
people of all ages, from children to seniors. Check out the program
at https://go.osu.edu/westfest. 
Math programming includes a math and art workshop for elementary school students and
an origami family event.

Happy Birthday

 
Gracen Davis, Rachel Konot, Aizeah Henry, 

Adline Clinton, Merida Marquis, 
Sydney Westcamp, and Koralyn Barrett!

Grab and Go Breakfast and Lunch 

Our school district will be serving Grab and Go breakfast and lunch again



  

        

artsonia.com

this school year. It will start on Wednesday, September 9th.  Here are the
locations where you can pick up the meals every Monday and Wednesday
11:30 - 12:30.

Asbury Elementary
Dunloe Elementary
Glendening
Middle School North
Middle School Central

If you can't make it at 11:30 - 12:30, the meals will be available at the High
School from 4:00 - 5:00.
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